
My Dear AFRALO Family,  
 
This is my THIRD letter to you as a Family. 
 
My first was to SELF NOMINATE for the Secretary of AFRALO following the official 
announcement for the declaration of interest, and I thank Tokumbo Abiola for initiating 
my nomination and every other family members that later endorsed my nomination.  
 
My second letter was to present my credentials after updating my SOI page. 
 
Now, I want to tell you in a very few words why I believe you must trust me with the 
leadership of the AFRALO Secretariat.  
 
I have the requisite experience and knowledge having served in both leadership, 
administrative and managerial positions in both local, national and international 
organisations up to the United Nations Economic and Social Council as Permanent UN 
Representative to the First Nigerian United Nations Framework Convention on Climate 
Change Designated Contact Person.  
 
I shall within the period of my stewardship as the next Secretary of AFRALO,  not only 
promote AFRALO within ICANN but explore every opportunity to promote and expose 
AFRALO within the United Nations ecosystem.  AFRALO needs the exposure. 
 
I am the CHANGE AGENT AFRALO needs at this critical season of human 
development.  
 
Thank you as you TRUST ME with your votes. 
 
Your Servant  
Pastor Peters Omoragbon  
Executive President  
Nurses Across the Borders International (AFRALO ALS 2010 to date) 
 


